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Peter Best

From: nancy hartman <hannahq1945@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 8:19 PM
To: David Greetham
Subject: Dear Mr. Greetham,

While I no longer live in the area, I want to share with you my feelings of
disgust about the proposed giant dock on Little Manzanita Bay.  The
desires of one or two families for bigger or more numerous pleasure craft
will reduce the joy everyone else, landowners and others, can have in this
area.  The present degree of *civilization* still permits a rich and varied
wildlife habitat, as well as unimpeded views of the bay.
Please say NO.

Nancy Hartman
PO 237 Quilcene, WA
360-765-6472


